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1. The state fairgrounds provide a much needed space for equestrian and livestock 

events for all ages.  I grew up participating in the county fair and would hate to lose 

that ability because it wasn't funded enough. 

2. In this ever changing climate and our recent fire and floods around the state, we 

need sites for evacuation.  These have been lifesaving for many animals and the 

people that wouldn't leave their animals during the recent fires.   

 

I hope you will remove the cap and allow the state fair grounds to get the full amount 

from the lottery proceeds. 

Thank you, 

Patti Henderson 


